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September 26, 20XX 

Dr. Jennifer Smith  
Principal Investigator 
The Children’s Hospital of Philadelphia 
3401 Civic Center Blvd. 
Philadelphia, PA 19104 
 
Dear Dr. Smith:  
 
Professor Nancy Jones recommended that I contact you regarding the Research Assistant position at The 
Children’s Hospital of Philadelphia. I am a biology major at Bryn Mawr College with experience as a research 
intern and teaching assistant. I was excited to see your recent posting in Handshake and its intersection with 
local health and social services agencies. I am passionate about pediatric care and inspired by the work being 
done at The Children’s Hospital of Philadelphia to improve the health and lives of children. I believe my strong 
academic training along with my relevant research and organizational skills make me an exceptional candidate 
for this position. 
 
As a research intern in the Department of Biology at Bryn Mawr I studied the effects of second hand smoke on 
domestic animals. I maintained


